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From the Presidentôs Desk  

Rachel Aszklar 

The Washington Delegation at the AAFCS Annual Conference in Atlanta, 
Georgia, in June. Left to Right: Rachel Aszklar, Mary Nagel, Karen Bergh, 

René Ketchum, Debbie Handy, and 2018 DSA Recipient Jan Bowers.  

Missing: LynDee Lombardo and Margaret Viebrock. 

Rachel and her first Steelhead Salmon, 

caught on the Cowlitz River this summer 

Rachel and Tricia Littlefield had a chance 
meeting with Senator Maria Cantwell in the 

Spokane Airport following the WA-ACTE 

Summer Conference. Congress has recently 
passed the Carl Perkins Act so they discussed 

the importance of Career & Technical 

Education with her.  

Rachel  

Rachel interacting with other FCS professionals at 
the AAFCS Annual Conference in Atlanta 

 


